

Weekly Update - 5th October

Portobello High School Parent Council is recruiting for a volunteer secretary

The Portobello High School Parent Council exists to represent the views of parents and carers in the running of the school, promote effective communication between parents/carers and the school, and to support the school and its students through fundraising and other involvement. The Parent Council is currently seeking a volunteer to take on the vacant secretary role. The secretary records the minutes of Parent Council meetings and is responsible for supporting communication by the parent council using email and social media. An allowance is available to ensure any costs and time spent are covered. This is an important role for the effective running of the Parent Council and its achievement of its purpose and objectives. If you have a keen interest in supporting the school community and would like to know more, please let us know by contacting the school office in the first instance.

Nat 5 Hospitality - Mini Orange Pavlovas

Don't they look delicious!









PE UPDATE

Rugby

U14s: Well done to our U14s who played very well and managed to grab a win against a spirited Stewart's Melville side.

U18s: Another well done to our U18s who, unfortunately, suffered a loss against a very good Stewarts's Melville team.

Football

U13s: Portobello 1-8 Firhill

Seniors: Portobello 1-4 Lasswade

Basketball

S3 Girls Basketball - It was our S3 Girl's in action tonight in the Scottish Cup. Game finished with a 58-14 win for Portobello HS. Thanks to the Mary Erskine School for travelling across town to play us, safe journey home

U15(S2)Girls Basketball - Another great victory for our S2 Girls tonight in the Scottish Cup. Away to The Mary Erskine School, down 19-10 at half time but finished the game after some impressive defence with a 25-19 win. Thanks to our opponents for a great game & hospitality

Basketball - Our U15 (S2) Girls got their Scottish Cup campaign off to a great start with a home win. Thanks to Dunbar Grammar for a great game

<u>Netball</u>

Congratulations to our S3 netball team who played against James Gillespie's winning 7-5. Well done to Kiku and Orla great teamwork and shooting inside the circle.

Judy Murray and Judy Dalton Breakfast Conversation

A big Thank you to Judy Murray and Judy Dalton for hosting a number of our pupils for a breakfast conversation on equality for women. The girls thoroughly enjoyed the experience with some very interesting topics up for discussion.



For the latest PE news, follow @PortobelloPE on Twitter